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CHAPTER ELEVEN
ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

11.1 We are most grateful for the continued support
from both staff and management in providing us with
information and views which have been of considerable
assistance to our deliberation. We are indebted to staff
representatives, heads of department and other senior
government officials for affording wus the opportunity to
meet them and to discuss with them problems relating to the
review.

11.2 We wish to record our particular gratitude to the
92 private sector companies which participated in the Pay
Comparison Surveys. Information on the remuneration of

their staff has provided a useful reference point for our
review of civil service qualification group benchmarks.

11.3 The Civil Service Branch has been very helpful in
supplying us with the information and data needed for our
study. Our thanks are due to the Secretary for the Civil

Service and his staff for the support that they have
rendered.

11.4 The translation of the English text into Chinese
and the printing of both versions of the Report have been
completed within a very short period of time. We thank the
Commissioner for Chinese Language and the Government
Printer for their wvaluable assistance in enabling us to

produce this Report.

11.5 We also wish to express to the Secretary-General
and the staff of the Commission Secretariat and the Pay
Survey and Research Unit our deep appreciation of their
hard work and unfailing support throughout the second phase
of the review.




